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3rd February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March 2022.   
 
The theme of this year’s World Book Day is  
‘You are a reader’ and with this in mind, we would love for 
children to share their love of reading with us. 
 
We have planned activities in school, celebrating books 
and authors.  
 

 Children can come to school and Nursery dressed as their favourite book characters. 
 Children can bring their favourite book to school with them to share with their friends. 

We also have a challenge for you and your children 
 

 Can children show us why they love reading?  Photos can be sent in via either 
ClassDojo, email (info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk) or children can bring a copy of 
it into school. 

 If any parents and carers would like to show us why they love reading too then you 
are welcome to send your photos as well. We would love to be able to display all 
of these photos around our school.  

Some ideas are: -  
 Photographs of the children reading their favourite books in extreme places or favourite 

places. 
 Videos of the children reading or reviewing their favourite books. 
 Photographs of the children dressed as book characters.  
 Photographs of a scene set up about the children’s favourite book e.g.  A tea party if 

their favourite book is ‘The Tiger Who came to Tea’.  Digging for worms if their favourite 
book is ‘Superworm’. 

 A written book review. 
Use your imagination and show us why you love reading! 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
Thank you, Mrs Scott 

 


